

BROOKDALE DENTAL CENTER OF NEW YORK UNIVERSITY

College of Dentistry
K. B. Weissman Chnical Science Building
421 First Avenue
New York, New York 10010
Telephona (212) 598-3951
The Katherine S. Milbank Special Care Clinic

May 30, 1975

Mr. Dean Kraft 2750 Homecrest Avenue Brooklyn, New York

My Dear Dean:

I want to thank you again for your kindness in permitting Dr. Witkin and myself to attend your session. You must know how impressed we were with what you are doing and the results you are getting.

I have been doing some thinking as to how we can do a joint project together. Dr. Witkin was most impressed and I believe he will be open to such possibilities.

With my very best wishes.

Warmly,

Martin Rubin, D.D.S.

Director

Special Care Clinic

MR:smd